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December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please reject the Norther Pass proposal.  It makes no sense for New Hampshire economically, or
environmentally:  There is nothing in it for us. and it will do us harm.

1,  Virtually all the energy produced will go to consumers in Southern New England, if those states do
not choose one of the two alternatives.
2.   The construction will scar the New Hampshire landscape with serious negative impacts on tourism
and recreation based
       businesses.
3.    The finished product would have a permanent negative impact on tourism and real estate values
along the entire corridor.  
4.    Any jobs created (except for a very few) will be temporary, and go largely to out of state skilled
workers.
         More NH people would be likely to get work if all the Canadian proposals were rejected and the
power companies had to
         construct local wind, and solar facilities to meet their "environmentally sound"  energy production
requirements.
5.    The disruption from construction would have a serious negative impact on wildlife, be a corridor for
invasive plants and insects 
       with possible permanent disruption of our environment and outdoor industries and recreation .
6.    Any envronmental gains here will be offset by the damage in Canada from drowning forests that
absorb CO2.

Pleas "just say no" to Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Emmanuel Krasner
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